RAYMORE

come home to

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Raymore City Council will conduct a public hearing at its meeting of August 23,
2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Room at Raymore City Hall, 100 Municipal
Circle, on the matter of adjusting the City's water/sewer fees. The public is invited
to attend and comment on this proposal. The fee changes, if approved by
resolution on August 23, 2021 will be effective November 1, 2021.
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